

M.C. No. 05 . s. 2018

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR

TO

: HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES; DEPARTMENTS, BUREAUS AND AGENCIES OF THE NATIONAL GOVERNMENT; LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS: GOVERNMENT-OWNED AND CONTROLLED CORPORATIONS (GOCCs) WITH ORIGINAL CHARTERS; AND STATE

UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES

SUBJECT

: 2018 Public Sector HR Symposium

The Civil Service Commission (CSC) is conducting the 2018 Public Sector HR Symposium with the theme, "Achieving Breakthrough Results Through Strategic HR." The event will be held on July 18 - 20, 2018 in Davao City.

Building on the past symposia which focused on creating change and transformation in the bureaucracy, this year's HR Symposium will highlight concepts, perspectives and insights in achieving breakthrough results that impact on agency operations and in delivery of public service excellence. It will also showcase and benchmark best practices and experiences of progressive organizations in delivering significant accomplishments and pursuing continuous improvements. The sessions will emphasize the need to effectively measure desired results and monitor and evaluate accomplishments at various levels.

Leaders, Human Resource Management Officers (HRMOs) and other executives and practitioners from both the public and private sectors are encouraged to participate in the event.

Registration fee is Nine Thousand Six Hundred Pesos (P9,600.00) per participant inclusive of training kits, snacks and lunch during the Symposium, and Certificate of Participation for sixteen (16) hours of leadership and managerial training. Accommodation is not included in the registration fee.

Participants are encouraged to register on-line at www.csc.gov.ph (Training Calendar) and send their proof of payment on or before June 1, 2018.

Payments in cash, cheque, or LDDAP-ADA may be made at the CSC Central Office. Payments thru bank shall be deposited to CSC Training Fund under Account Number 3122-1001-37, LBP-Batasan Branch.

For registration and/or inquiries, please coordinate with Ms. Priscilla R. Claudio or Mr. Mark Anthony G. Malitan of the Civil Service Institute at telephone numbers 931-4182, 931-7935 or 931-7939 locals 301 to 305 or email 2018hrsymposium@gmail.com.

Mal ALICIA dela RÓSA-BALA Chairperson

2.3 MAR 2018